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National Service Scheme  

              Report on First-Year Club Orientation 

NSS Volunteers of PSG iTech introduced National Service Scheme to the first-year students on 5th 

November 2022. The NSS volunteers delivered a presentation on the achievements and activities of NSS, PSG 

iTech. The volunteers delivered the presentation to all the batches of first-year students. The first-year students 

listened to the presentation enthusiastically and expressed their interest in joining NSS. 

 

 

 

NSS program Officers gave Introduction to National Service Scheme to the first year students 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


